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Help Fight Medicare Fraud
Medicare fraud wastes a lot of money each year and results in higher health care costs and taxes for everyone. Con artists commit Medicare fraud by getting people's Medicare number.

You can help fight Medicare fraud in 2 simple steps:
1. Never give your Medicare number to get a free offer or gift.

2. Always check your Medicare statement for errors, like equipment or services you never got.

Protect your Medicare by protecting your Medicare number.

Note:
Medicare, or someone representing Medicare, will never contact you for your Medicare number or other personal information unless you’ve given them permission in advance. Medicare, or someone representing Medicare, will only call you in limited situations:

1. A Medicare health or drug plan can call you if you’re already a member of the plan. The agent who   
helped you join can also call you.

2. A customer service representative from 1-800-MEDICARE can call you if you’ve called and left a 
message or a representative said that someone would call you back.

Remember, don’t share your Medicare number or other personal information with anyone who contacts you by phone, email, or by approaching you in person, unless you’ve given them permission in advance. If someone from Medicare or someone representing Medicare is calling you for another reason and you think they shouldn’t be, or you’re not sure if it’s legitimate, call 1-800-MEDICARE to verify the intent of the call.
	Medicare is Removing Social Security Numbers from Medicare Cards
Medicare will mail you a new card starting April 2018 with completion expected by April 2019.  This change will help protect your identity. Beware of anyone who contacts you about your new Medicare card. Medicare WILL NEVER ask you to give your personal or private information to get your new Medicare number and card.

Make sure your mailing address is up to date. If your address needs to be corrected, contact Social Security at ssa.gov/myaccount or 1-800-772-1213.
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